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SPRING!!!!!!!  IN THIS ISSUE 

Under the Provision of the Tax Enforcement 
Act the Town of Cupar offers for sale the 
following properties: 

LOT 13 Block 3 Plan No FP484 (410 Grey 
Street) 

LOT 3 Block 1 Plan EX 1023CNV (413 
Lansdowne Street) 

LOT 11 Block 2 Plan D4304 (102 Stanley 
Street) 

Tenders must be submitted in a sealed 
envelope marked “Property Tender” 
addressed to: 

Town of Cupar 
Box 397 
Cupar, SK 
S0G0Y0 
 
OR in person to: 

Town of Cupar 
116 Stanley Street 
Cupar, SK 
 
 
 

Tenders must be received in the town office 
by 4:00 pm on Thursday April 14th, 2016.   

A certified cheque to the Town of Cupar for 
10% of the amount of the tender.  Tenders 
submitted without certified funds will not be 
considered.   

Highest or any tender, not necessarily 
accepted. 

Successful bidder will have 7 days to provide 
the balance of cash to complete the purchase 
when and if accepted by the Town of Cupar.  
The deposit will be forfeited if the successful 
bidder does not finalize the agreement for 
sale within the required time.   

All legal costs, title transfers and applicable 
taxes are the responsibilities of the purchaser 
and are in addition to the bid price. 

For more information on any of these 
properties please contact the town office. 

Dated this 22nd day of February 2016, Karen 
Herman, Administrator for the Town of 
Cupar.  Ph 306.723.4324  

 

April Flowers 

Spring is when you feel like whistling 
even with a shoe full of slush. ~Doug 

Larson

 

Public meeting 

The Town of Cupar will be holding a 
Public Meeting on April 28th at 7 pm at 
the Cupar Town Hall. 

This will be our Bi-annual meeting. 

For Sale by Tender 
by Town of Cupar 



TOWN OF CUPAR APRIL NEWSLETTER | 2 

 

 

 

We hope everyone had a Blessed Easter!  
Thanks to all our cooks and bakers for all the 
dining we did at the church this past month!  
Our schedule (and bellies!) will be a little 
lighter this month. 

     The Ladies’ Quilting group will still meet 
on April 4 & 18 at 7 pm to finish up some 
projects.  Anyone is welcome to come sew, 
iron, pin or just visit!  The Ladies’ Bible Study 
(LWMLC) will meet Mon April 11 @ 7:30 pm. 

     Playschool continues to meet this month 
in our basement on Wednesdays. 

     We will be fixing up our front flower bed 
and trying to make it into a “Faith Garden.”  
We are asking our members (or even 
community members are welcome) to 
donate an inspirational stepping stone or 
solar light to be placed amongst the plants.   

 

 

 

     Our Worship Services are at 9 am on the 
1st, 3rd, 5th Sunday of the month; 11 am with 
Holy Communion on the 2nd and 4th Sunday 
of the month.  Any inquiries can be made to 
the church office at 723-4899. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Cupar Playschool for the visits 
on March 23 – the Easter Bunny was pleased 
to stop by and leave them a treat!  We have 
been pleased to give free baby books to our 
newest residents!  If you have a baby, please 
let us know! 

     Our librarian Ann Lucas has been busy 
cleaning out older, unused teen books, and 
making more space on the shelves. 

     We will be having a board/planning 
meeting at the library on Thursday, April 21 
@ 6:30 pm.  All interested persons are 
welcome to attend, or leave an idea with us! 

 

  

St Paul Lutheran 
Church 
by Diane Dennis 

Cupar Public Library 
by Diane Dennis  

 

Customer: I am looking for a 
globe of the earth.  

Librarian: We have a table-
top model over here. 

Customer: No, that's not good 
enough. Don't you have a life-
size?  

Librarian: [pauses] Yes, but 
it's in use right now.' 

 

Bifocals are God’s 
way of saying, 
“Keep your chin 

up.” 
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GARBAGE/RECYCLE BINS 

 

Please protect me! 
Many of the grey/blue bins are being mistreated 
and left out on the street where they get hit or 
the wind damages them.  PLEASE protect your 
bins and get them off the street and onto your 
property where they are safe from getting hit 
and tossed around.  Any damage done by 
neglect may result in you having to replace the 
bin at your own cost.   

 

Grey Garbage Bin 
This spring we implement the recycle bags for grass 
clippings and leaves.  IF you do not use recycle bags we 
ask that you dispose of your bags in your grey bins. 

MEETINGS 
 

Cupar groups and council  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

HEADING 5 
Contact Info 
 

 

 

 

The Cupar Lion’s Club is hosting their Annual 
AG Supper Night.   

This is guaranteed to be a great night as it 
always is when the Cupar Lion’s puts on a 
night of great food, wonderful entertainment 
and a great night of fundraising.  Make sure 
you don’t miss out and get your ticket!   

They have a comedian for the night as well as 
a great auction that has some wonderful 
items that you may REALLY want!  Get out 
there and have some fun while donating. The 
Cupar Lion’s Club supports so many local 
groups that you are guaranteed to see your 
money being put to good use all around our 
community. 

For tickets contact any Lion’s Member and 
they can surely help you out.   

 

Cupar Lion’s – AG Supper 
by Wanda 

 

A good 
laugh 

recharges 
your battery 

Council Meeting 

 Tuesday April 19th @ 7:00 pm 

Fire Department Meeting 

 April 12th @ 7:30 pm 

Library Meeting 

 April 21st @ 6:30 pm 

Public Meeting 

 April 28th @ 7:00 pm 

If you would like to see your meeting 
listed, please contact the Town Office. 

I wonder if Superman ever put glasses 
on Lois Lane’s dog and she was like, 
“I’ve never seen this dog before.  Is 

this a new dog?” 
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Utilities and Taxes 

Utility bills are due at the end of each billing month they 
are issued. Meters are now read every 2 months so it is 
easier to pay for any overages that may occur. 

Taxes for the 2015 year are now overdue and payment is 
required.  If you have not made arrangements, please 
contact the office and do so as the new taxes will be out 
before you know it.   

We accept cash and cheque at the office and online 
payments with your bank.  

 

Around the Town 
by Wanda 

Street sweeping and Spring cleaning 

Street sweeping will be beginning soon as spring is here!  As we are sweeping we are asking that you try to 
keep your vehicles or bins off the street so we can have a clear route to clean things up. 

As yards are being cleaned please use biodegradable bags for anything you want to be picked up by Town 
Maintenance.  Any bags that are not biodegradable will be left for the home owner to deal with.  You can 
then either place them in your grey bin or take them out to the transfer site when it opens.  If you take 
them to the transfer site, you may be required to split and empty them in the appropriate location.   

Branches and twigs are only picked up twice a year so please make sure they are bundled and placed where 
the tractor can access them easily but not on the roadway in the way of traffic. 

 

 

 

Pet licenses were and are due for the 2016 year.  
Please make sure you get your furry family 
member licensed and registered. 
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Forever In Motion 

Come on out and participate in 
the Physical Activity for Older 
Adults (50+) 

Located at the Cupar Town Hall 

Monday and Friday – 9 to 10 am 

Wednesday – 7-8 pm 

Cost is FREE 

WE ARE CLOSED FOR 
HOLIDAYS – RE-OPENING 
FRIDAY JAN 8th 

Benefits of Physical Activity: 

*Stronger Muscles and Bones * 
Relaxation & Reduced Stress 

* Reduced health Care costs * 
Improved cognitive ability 

* Improved Posture and Balance 
* Live independently longer 

* Weight control * Improved 
quality of life 

* Better overall health * Reduced 
risk of injury 

Part of the Regina, Qu’Appelle 
Health Region and the 
Saskatchewan Parks and 
Recreation Association. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Medical Numbers 

To book an appointment with the 
Nurse Practitioner in Cupar call 
1-855-766-6399 

Nurse Practitioner will be in Cupar 
from 9:30-3:00 on April 4th, 7th, 
11th, 14th, 18th, 21st and 25th. 

To book lab work or to see when 
they are there call 306-723-4646 

 

Baby Clinic 

Baby Clinic is in Cupar so book 
your appointments at 306-766-
7500 Option #1 

 

 

Mother’s Day Market 

There will be a Mother’s day 
Market at the Cupar Town Hall on 
Sunday, May 1st from 10:30-3:00.  
Admission is $2 per person. 

Please contact: 

Heather at 306-391-4743 or 
hstabler@live.ca 

Ashley at 306-726-3210 

To book a table.  Tables WILL 
NOT be guaranteed until 
payment is received. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AROUND TOWN 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

mailto:hstabler@live.ca
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1. In Japan, Ronald 
McDonald is called 
Donald McDonald due 
to a lack of a clear "r" 
sound in Japanese. 

2. 51% Of People Think 
Stormy Weather 
Affects Cloud 
Computing. 

3. If you have a pizza 
with radius Z and 
thickness A, its volume 
is =  
Pi*Z*Z*A. 

4. In Spanish, the word 
"esposas" means both 
"wives" and 
"handcuffs." 

5. svangerskabsforebygg
ende middel 
is a Danish word for 
"condom." 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6. If you search for 
"askew" in Google, the 
content will tilt slightly 
to the right. 

7. Construction workers 
in Brazil cemented a 
car on a pavement 
after its driver refused 
to move it. 

8. There's a "DUMB 
Starbucks" where 
every product has the 
word "dumb" in front 
of it. 

9. Leonardo DiCaprio's 
name is Leonardo 
because his mother 
was standing in front 
of a Leonardo Da 
Vinci's portrait when 
he first kicked. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FUN FACTS!!!!!!! 

Town of Cupar 
Box 397 

116 Stanley Street 
Cupar, SK 
S0G0Y0 

306.723.4324 
Fax 306.723.4644 

townofcupar1@sasktel.net 
Open Monday – Thursday 8:30-12 and 1-4:30 

Closed Fridays 

 

 

mailto:townofcupar1@sasktel.net

